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Ann Wagner
Abortion on Demand

Ann Wagner is pro-life. She opposes abortion 
on demand and supports protection for unborn 
children. 

Jill Schupp

Jill Schupp supports a policy of abortion 
on demand, which allows abortion for any 
reason. As a state senator, Jill Schupp led the 
fights against every pro-life bill. 
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Taxpayer Funding of Abortion

Ann Wagner voted against using our tax dollars 
for abortion. She also opposes taxpayer funding of 
abortion providers.

Jill Schupp supports using tax dollars for 
abortion. She also supports taxpayer funding of 
abortion providers.

“I set before you life and death . . .” Deuteronomy 30:19

WHERE DO THE CANDIDATES  
STAND ON LIFE?

Parental Notice Before Abortion

Ann Wagner supports legislation requiring parental 
notice before an abortion is performed on a minor 
daughter.

Jill Schupp voted against a bill to strengthen 
parental notice before an abortion is 
performed on a minor daughter in Missouri.

There have been 61 million abortions since the 1973 Roe v. Wade Supreme Court decision legalized abortion on demand.

Studies show the positive impact parental involvement laws have in significantly  
reducing the rates of abortion among minors.

Prohibiting taxpayer funding of abortion saves lives.

Pain-Capable Unborn Child Protection Act

Ann Wagner co-sponsored and voted for the Pain-
Capable Unborn Child Protection Act in Congress.

Jill Schupp voted in the state Senate against 
legislation to protect unborn children after 20 
weeks.

The Pain-Capable Unborn Child Protection Act would protect unborn children by prohibiting abortion at 20 weeks, a point by 
which the unborn child is capable of experiencing great pain when being killed by dismemberment or other late abortion methods.


